
 
 
From: Terry Whelan [mailto:terry.jo@cogeco.ca]  
Sent: November 26, 2009 3:03 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: ref. File no. EB-2009-0270 
 
  
 
Any increase in North Bay Hydro rates to consumers will adversely affect seniors in their homes . 
 
  
 
Along with the recently installed "smart meters" ,( not currently in service) , and the HST of the Mc 
Guinty gov't. 
 
I propose that seniors , particularly those owning their own "electrically heated homes ," are 
thereby forced to pay more of the costs of electricity in this  province . 
 
  
 
Therefore , I am definitely against this increase in  delivery charges . 
 
  
 
Sincerely , 
 
T.M. Whelan , 643 Norman Ave ., 
 
 North Bay ,ON    P1B 8C2 


